
November/December  2022 Next Meeting:  Thursday, Dec. 1 at 7  PM at Park Building  

     WEST LANHAM HILLS CITIZEN 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Corner: Lan Tsubata 

As all the leaves have now fallen, I want to remind all 
our neighbors that we cannot burn leaves or trash in the 
state of Maryland. You must put your leaves in paper leaf 
bags and have them out for pick on Monday. Please do 
your part to keep our neighborhood safe.  

A recent meeting about development around us, was 
recorded and the video is posted on the West Lanham 
Hills Neighborhood facebook page, or here:  

https://fb.watch/h4zH3Gar7l/ 
Join us! 

The West Lanham Hills Citizens Association will meet on 
the first THURSDAY of December at 7 PM, (Thursday, Dec. 1) 
at the Park Building.  All are welcome. 
 
 

Santa’s Workshop & “Give and 
Take” Event 

Saturday, Dec. 10, 12 to 2 PM 
 

Make crafts.  Give and receive useful items.  
Share a meal.  Celebrate!   

A yearly tradition for our community is the 
Santa’s Workshop, where families can gather to make 
gifts and to take photos with Santa.  Refreshments 
will be served. 

This year, we will have simple craft projects to 
make, on site or at home: Friendship Soup jars, 
Cookie Mix jars, wood crafts.   

Also, we want to invite all neighbors to bring any 
new or lightly used items you don’t need that others 
might use;    housewares, appliances, clothing, toys, 
or decorative items that are clean and have plenty of 
value are all welcome.   

Your unused items may help others, and you 
might find some treasures you can use as well!  
Leftover items will be donated to a local thrift store.   

Please bring your donations to the Park Building 
at 10:30 a.m. Saturday, Dec. 10  to set them up for 
people to browse and take.  Volunteers can also 
come at 10:30.  The doors will open at 12 noon and 
we’ll finish at 2 p.m.  Community service hours will be 
given (Contact sarahtsubata@gmail.com to register 
as a volunteer.) 

For questions, call Kate at 301-257-4243 
  

President: Lan Tsubata: LanTsubata@gmail.com 

Vice President: Jose Machuca: moises1120@yahoo.com 

Secretary: Sarah Tsubata: SarahTsubata@gmail.com 

Treasurer: Michael Driggers: driggers.michael@gmail.com 

Parliament: Mike Chodos: michael.w.chodos@gmail.com 

www.westlanhamhills.com 
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